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About this Report 
 

This Annual Report for 20 20 provides students, parents, staff and the wider school 

g~{{¯|s®· µs®r s|p~ª{^®s~| ^f~¯® ´^ªs~¯« ^«§kg®« ~p ®rs« «gr~~zí« is«®s|g®s´k|k««Ï 

performance and development. The report is a legislati ve requirement under The Education 

Amendment (Non -Government Schools Registration) Act 2004.  

Information contained on OurDCS and DCS Newsletters ( available from the school) 

complement the information in this report.  

The school has policy and procedures in  place to ensure its participation in annual reporting 

to publicly disclose the educational and financial performance measures and policies of the 

school as identified by the Minister.   
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From the Board 
 

"« 7 s|isg^®ki s| z^«® ·k^ªí« ªk§~ª®Ï God has again been good for us .  He has again provided 
and provided handsomely both  in terms of blessings received and in developments 
foreshadowed.  In no particular order:  
 

We survived a pandemic, a significant 
health crisis and numerous other 
pressures, any one of which could have 
seriously harmed us. Instead, although 
disrupted, sch ool life continued ; a 
credit to all who took on added 
responsibilities and met the needs.  Thank 
you. 
 

Wellington Christian School continues to 
flourish.  The growth, and not only in 
enrolments , is impressive, rewarding and 
humbling. The building upgrades,  part of 
which are now complete, are and will 
continue to be a further blessing.  
 
The long awaited and much -needed 
corporate restructure is being 
implemented. The new name for the over -
arching body, Berakah Christian 
Education  Ltd, is in place.  We are 
wrapping up the Wellington corporate 
entity. The final stage will have a single 
company, operating as three  divisions: 
Dubbo Christian School, Wellington 
Christian School and Dubbo Christian 
Preschool. 
 

Our  Association  membership numbers 
remain constant and i nvolved. As always, it 
is essential to the life and future of the 
schools that there be a strong and active 
membership base.  
 

The Board continues strong. The schools 
cannot achieve their full potential without 
such a Board . 
 
Our finances remain strong and,  with the 
recent announcements on future funding, 
look to improve even more. The objective 
is not to acquire and hoard but to access 
resources so that we can better fulfil our 
mission . 
 

Continued growth in enrolments confirms 
that what we are doing is reco gnised and 
appreciated.  It also provides opportunities 
for the schools to minister to more lives.  
 
Despite significant numbers of staff leaving 
last year, God continues to bring the right 
people to us to ensure that the school is 
properly staffed with th ose competent in 
teaching, Christian understanding , and life.  
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None of this occurs without passion, commitment and input of people . In particular, the 
whole school owes significant gratitude to : 
 
Parents and students. Your ongoing 
involvement an d support not only means 
the school remains viable , but also 
provides the focus and purpose for all of 
that energy . 
 
Staff, whether in a teaching role or a 
support area.  Your involvement is what 
helps translate a vision into reality . 

Our Board. Your dilig ence and 
commitment is so easily overlooked but so 
very important.  Thank you.   
 
Our funding bodies, without whos e 
contribution we would face considerable 
hardship . 

A number of significant projects are planned for 2021. Most are the culmination of plans  
already developed and underway and we now look to their completion. That of course does 
not mean we are done. Already our strategic planning for the next three to five  years is well 
underway. So, as well as our gratitude for what 2020 has brought, we can look forward with 
enthusiasm to our future . 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Boog  

Chairman of the Board  

President of the Association  
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